
From:
To: London Resort
Subject: LONDON RESORT PROJECT
Date: 14 March 2022 07:58:21

Dear Sirs

Further to your Procedural Notice of 14th February, as a business on the
Swanscombe Peninsular, I am writing to confirm that I have had no further contact
since then from LRCH or its agents concerning The London Resort Project and
their proposals. Thus, I believe that the Examination should proceed as a matter of
urgency and there should be no further delays.

Kind regards

George Spring

St Georges European Ltd
Unit R4 Northfleet Industrial Estate
Lower Road
Northfleet
Kent
DA11 9SN
Uk
+44 (0) 1322 383 233

St Georges Removals & Storage Sl
Calle Arquimedes 1
Pol. Ind De Cantarranas
Coin 29100
Malaga
Spain
+34 951 121 389

EMAIL: info@stgeorgeseuropean.com




